
High Five Times newsletter!
Hello and welcome to the new High Five Times Newsletter! 
My name is Anya and I'm in year 6. I have been given the role of editor and I feel 
very grateful about this! In future newsletters we will be letting you know what is 
going on inside of school, such as: discos, themed days, library visits and so much 
more! Now let me introduce you to our wonderful team!

Hello I am Ella, and I am in year 6. I'm a sub editor working with Jude and we help 
our editor Anya . I am very excited for the future and what is to come! We cannot
wait to tell you about themed days, sports events and school trips! Hello my 
name is Jude and I am very grateful that I achieved the role of sub editor and I am 
looking forward to working alongside Ella. In the future, our newsletters will 
include lots more information about what your children have been getting up to 
in school, including lots of pictures from our lovely photographers!

Hello my name is Lola , the photographer. I feel so lucky to have this job. I will put 
all my hard work and effort into this paper, showing you all some brilliant photos! 
My name is Katie and I have been given the role of the photographer along with 
Lola. I am so grateful to have been chosen for this job. For the newsletter we will 
be informing you about what's going on all around the school through imagery! 

Hello! My name is Jordan, I'm in year 6 and I have been given the role of reporter. 
I feel very happy about this! In the future newsletters we will be giving you lots of 
updates on news about the school including reminders of important dates! My 
name is Felicity, I am in year 5 and I have been given the role of reporter 
alongside Jordan. I am so excited about joining a new team in school, we can’t 
wait to create newsletters for you to enjoy! 

My name is Maya, I'm in year 6 and I feel grateful and excited to have this job of 
an interviewer. In the future we will be interviewing lots of children up and down 
the school, including staff! Hello my name is Maci and I am in year 6. I have been 
selected for the role of interviewer. I feel very good about this opportunity in my 
final year here at King Edwin. Hi, I’m Bella and 
I have been selected for the role of interviewer . I am in year 4. I feel incredibly
happy about this. I will interviewing the younger children and KS1 staff to let you 
know about all of the fun things they have been up to!


